
Agreement for Retirement of Canine Arko 

 

This agreement is made this 26, July 2019, between the Crossville Police Department, City of Crossville 

Tennessee and Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick. Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick has agreed to adopt and maintain 

Canine Arko which has been his partner for several years. Canine Arko has been trained to work with 

Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick and to partner with him only and is retiring due to age.  

Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick understands and agrees that Canine Arko once retired is no longer eligible for 

work as a canine officer and that once retired, may not be activated or nor certified to work as any type 

of canine officer again, at any time in the future and may not be reactivated under any other 

department or police force, etc.  

Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick agrees and understands that Canine Arko, once retired has no value to the 

Crossville Police Department or the City of Crossville. Canine Arko must remain cared for after 

retirement and kept healthy. The best means to accomplish this is to allow Canine Arko to be adopted 

by Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick and kept as his personal pet.  

 

Signed: 

 

________________________________ 

Chief Jessie Brooks 

 

 

________________________________ 

Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick 


